
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 30 October 2006 

IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 

(40) Output 1.1 Migration and Temporary Entry  

Senator Ludwig (L&CA 53-54) asked: 

On what date did the Department write to the relevant state agencies about the World 
Workers contract and which agencies? 

Answer: 

DIMA has referred matters concerning World Workers to Safework South Australia 
on 12 October 2006 and to the Queensland Department of Industrial Relations on 14 
November 2006. 
 




